
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
  

Mrs. Westberg’s Classroom News!  

I cannot believe it is May already.   The 
school year is flying by!  Today was a very 
bittersweet day.  We said farewell and good 
luck to Miss Incledon.  I know the class will 
miss her very much and so will I.  Thank you 
for all the gifts-she loved everything!  We 
wish you all the best, Miss Incledon!  You are 
going to be AMAZING!  Feel free to reach 
out if you have any questions.  I can be 
reached at samantha.westberg@chester-
nj.org. 
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We completed Topic 12 and the 
assessments were sent home.  We really 
enjoyed the measurement unit.  We are 
working on Topic 14: Graphing and Data.  
We learned about line plots and bar graphs 
this week.  Next week, we will learn about 
picture graphs and how to analyze data 
from a graph.  Here are some fun graphing 
activities! 
Graphing Digital Choice Board 
 

Language Arts 
This week, our spelling list continued to 
focus on inflectional endings.  Next week our 
list will focus on suffixes.  All students 
participated in the CogAt assessment this 
week.   Next week, we will learn about 
repeating lines in poetry.  We also continued 
to learn about persuasive letter writing.   We 
reviewed the parts of a persuasive letter.  
We also brainstormed a class list of ideas 
for a persuasive letter.  Next week, we will 
write a class letter and a personal letter.   
Our realistic fiction books are published!  
You can access the books here:  
https://www.chester-nj.org/Page/6215                  

We started our introduction to cursive 
writing this week!   Students are extremely 
excited to practice cursive.  We will learn 
the first 10 letters in our workbook and 
students will continue the book down at 
Bragg.  We spent most of this week working 
on special crafts.  Students wrote beautiful 
letters thanking Miss Incledon for helping 
them grow.  Your child will also bring home a 
very special Mother’s Day treat for you!   I 
hope you enjoy it.  Next week, we will 
continue learning about plants and plant 
adaptations.   

SAVE THE DATE! 
Virtual Poetry Café-Tuesday, June 8th  
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